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Submission: I would be opposed to the City of Sydney Council having it's boundaries revised to include Botany Bay, 
Randwick, Waverley and Woollahra. Over the last 10 years the City of Sydney has implemented many major improvements 
benefiting the residents and businesses that exist within it's boundaries. While a program expanding it's boundaries might be 
seen as an opportunity to influence the future of it's surrounding neighbours I see there being a greater risk that the creative and 
innovative spirit that exists within the City of Sydney will be lost within a council of the size suggested.  
Also knowing the history of conflict that has existed between the NSW Government and the elected council representatives of 
the City of Sydney over many years it could also be seen as an attempt by the state government to remove the freely elected 
representatives of the council through means other than the ballot box. 
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